As of March 30, 2020, the Governor of Pennsylvania issued an updated directive regarding school closures, NPSD will now be closed indefinitely. The due date for the "Obsolete Technology" bid will remain the same, Tuesday, April 7, 2020 at 1:00 PM. However, the delivery address, the opening date for bids, and the equipment pickup date has been updated.

DELIVERY ADDRESS

Physical copies must be mailed to the district, see addresses below dependent on the delivery provider being used. Please include the bid name "Obsolete Technology" on the envelope.

United States Postal Services

North Penn School District Attn: Steve Skrocki, CFO 401 East Hancock Street Lansdale, PA 19446

FedEx or UPS

North Penn School District Attn: Steve Skrocki, CFO 1400 Springhouse Road Reading, PA 19608

BID OPENING

The bid opening will occur via a Zoom Meeting on April 9, 2020 at 9:00AM.

Instructions to view bid opening:

Join from PC, Mac, iOS or Android: https://paiu.zoom.us/j/621897410

Or join by phone:

+1 312 626 6799 or +1 646 558 8656 (US Toll) 855 880 1246 (US Toll Free) 877 369 0926 (US Toll Free) Meeting ID: 621 897 410

International numbers available: https://paiu.zoom.us/u/ad0oj8ufi

EQUIPMENT PICKUP UPDATE

Equipment will be scheduled for pickup on a mutually agreed upon date when buildings can be occupied.

Please check www.npenn.org/bidspec for any additional updates.